MCGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL FACULTY OF ARTS OFFICE OF THE DEAN March 7, 1929. Dr. C.F. Martin, Acting Principal. McGill University. My dear Dr. Martin, I am enclosing a lengthy extract from a letter from Mr. R.B. MacLeod, one of the Moyse scholars for this year, who is studying psychology in Berlin, which I think may interest you. Mr. MacLeod was a very excellent student when he was at McGill and I think that some of his comparisons between German methods and our own methods are distinctly interesting. Yours very truly, In A. Maellay Encl.